THE CITY OF PRESS RELEASE
A KENOSHA

CHART A BETTER COURSE
Pickleball, tennis courts at Pennoyer Park temporarily closed for fence installation
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
April 23, 2024
For further information contact:
Department of Parks

T: 262.653.4080
parks@kenosha.org

KENOSHA — The pickleball and tennis courts at Pennoyer Park will be closed for
approximately one week while a fence is installed between the courts.

The closure will begin Wednesday, April 24 and continue through the rest of the week.

The Parks Department looks forward to this improvement and asks for the public's patience
while work is being done.

Citizens may utilize one of the city’s other pickleball courts at Gangle, Lincoln or Roosevelt
parks while work is being done. People will need to bring their own net to those locations.
Tennis is available at Lincoln, Gangler, Washington and Roosevelt parks.
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